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I-29 Work Scheduled in Holt County 
MOUND CITY, Mo. – Pavement repairs will require the closure of one lane of
northbound Interstate 29 next week. 

Local maintenance crews plan to close the northbound driving lane of I-29 at mile
marker 75.6 near the Oregon exit on Monday. The lane will close at
approximately 7:30 a.m. Monday and will remain closed overnight. The lane
should reopen by 8 a.m. Tuesday. During the closure a 13-foot width restriction
will be in place.

All scheduled roadwork is weather permitting and subject to change.
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